
To help us through these busy summer months, 

Inspection Services Staff will be available from 

7:00 AM to 8:00 AM. You may apply for and  

pick-up permits during this time. New hours 

begin on JUNE 5TH and will end August 31st. 

The main doors at City Hall will open at 7:00 

am. Early morning inspections may be  

scheduled based on availability. For additional  

information, please contact (262) 797-2445. 


